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Dear Biscovey Academy Community,

What a whirlwind November we've had! It's been a month brimming with excitement, achievement, and memorable
moments that have left us all feeling incredibly proud of our Biscovey family.

Our pupils have been venturing far and wide, with trips to Wales broadening horizons and creating lasting memories. The
sound of our choir's angelic voices has filled the air, while our spoken word performers have captivated audiences with their
eloquence and creativity. It's heartwarming to see our children continuing to shine outside of school, demonstrating that their
talents knows no bounds.

I'm thrilled to announce the formation of our DREAM team – a group that embodies the spirit and ambition of Biscovey
Academy. Their enthusiasm is infectious, and I can't wait to see the positive impact they'll have on our school community.

November/ Start of December has also brought a shower of accolades our way. It's with immense pride that I share the news
of Miss Bignell being crowned SENDCo of the Year – a well-deserved recognition of her unwavering dedication to our pupils.

As we edge closer to the festive season, I'd like to draw your attention to some important dates:

11th December: It's a triple treat! We'll be donning our favourite Christmas jumpers, enjoying a delicious Christmas dinner,
and later that evening, from 6pm to 8pm, we invite you all to join us for our Christmas Fayre.
12th December: Our choir will be spreading Christmas cheer at Leekseed Methodist with a Carol Concert from 6pm to 7pm.
20th December: We'll be waving goodbye for the Christmas break at 1:45pm.

These events are wonderful opportunities for us to come together as a community and celebrate the joy of the season.

As I reflect on November, I'm filled with gratitude for the incredible pupils, staff, and families that make Biscovey Academy
such a special place. Your commitment to excellence, your support for one another, and your enthusiasm for learning
continue to inspire me every day.

Here's to a December filled with even more achievements, laughter, and festive spirit!

Kind Regards 
Mr Tyers

Head of School Message 





Our school identity is something which we are incredibly proud of and as we welcome the fresh opportunities that this term brings, I wanted to take a
moment to re-share our school's vision and values, which are at the heart of everything we do. We are incredibly proud of our school identity, and it is
essential that our community remains aligned with the principles that guide us.
This term, we will be focusing on the R of DREAMS, which stands for RULES. 

At Biscovey Academy, our core rules of being Ready, Respectful, and Safe are fundamental to creating a positive and nurturing environment for all pupils.
These rules not only guide our daily interactions but also align closely with the principles of British values, which are essential in fostering a cohesive and
inclusive society.

Ready: Being ready means coming to school prepared to learn and engage with our lessons. This value encourages pupils to take responsibility for their
education and personal development. It reflects the British value of individual liberty, where each pupil is empowered to make choices about their
learning and future.

Respectful: Showing respect for one another is crucial in building a supportive community. This rule promotes understanding and tolerance, which are
vital components of the British value of mutual respect and tolerance for those with different faiths and beliefs. By treating each other with kindness and
consideration, we create an atmosphere where everyone feels valued and accepted.

Safe: Ensuring a safe environment is paramount for effective learning. This rule encompasses both physical safety and emotional well-being. It aligns with
the British value of the rule of law, where we understand the importance of rules and regulations that protect us. A safe environment allows pupils to
express themselves freely, explore new ideas, and develop confidence.

By embracing our rules of being Ready, Respectful, and Safe, we not only enhance our school community but also prepare our pupils to be responsible
citizens in a diverse society. 
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Diversity Rules Empathy Aspirations Motivation Success
Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 



What are we working on at Biscovey?
Following the overwhelming success of last academic year which saw us achieve
‘making a difference’ Primary School of the year, Inspiration Educators of the year
for Mental Health and incredible end of key stage 2 academic outcomes. I wanted to
share with you what we will be working on academic year 2024-2025. 

Embed an oracy offer across the curriculum to develop our communication
and interaction offer for all pupils.

Embed a bespoke arithmetic offer across the school which matches the age
and ability of pupils. 

Empower and further professionally develop support staff using research
informed professional development.  

Further develop our writing curriculum to enable children’s
grammatical understanding to go grow over time. 



Award Winners at Biscovey 
On Friday, 6th December, the prestigious Education Awards took place at a remarkable venue near
Covent Garden in London. During this event, Biscovey Academy was nominated for Primary School of the
Year, and our very own Miss Bignell was nominated for SENDCo of the Year.
I am thrilled to announce that Miss Bignell has WON this esteemed award! It is truly a remarkable
achievement, and it isn't every day that one can claim to have the best SENDCo in the country, but
Biscovey Academy can! A heartfelt congratulations to Miss Bignell for this well-deserved recognition. We
feel incredibly proud to have her as part of our school community, and her dedication and hard work
have made a significant impact on our pupils.



St Austell Music and Speech. 
It's been a busy week for us with lots of our children performing at the St Austell Festival of Music
and Speech! Our wonderful children stood bravely on stage and performed a selected poem.
They all did incredibly well and we even came in 1st and 2nd place! A few days later, our
wonderful choir, led by Mr Kessell stood proudly on stage and sang 2 popular songs incredibly
well! They should all be so proud of themselves because we sure are!!



Friends of Biscovey- Gift Grotto and Bingo

A huge thank you to our AMAZING PTA for
putting on an incredible gift grotto and
Bingo evening for our pupils! We have
heard nothing but brilliant feedback
about the evening! We are all so grateful
for the time and effort you put in to offer
such great opportunities and
experiences to our pupils! THANK YOU ALL!



International Rugby Trip. Wales v Fiji.   

WOW! What an experience this was! The
atmosphere of watching the Welsh rugby
team play in Wales was simply incredible! As
part of our 10 big DREAMS to achieve by the
time our pupils leave Biscovey, watching live
sport is one of them and we can definitely
tick that off the list after this amazing trip! 



Up and coming events. 



Celebrating our AMAZING pupils outside successes!



Parent Coach Programme
Learning Journey Weeks 1-5

Sadly, the first cohort of our parent coach programme has come to an end after 5 transformational weeks.
The feedback from the course has been overwhelming. Thank you to all the parents that took part, your
willingness to share, be vulnerable and talk openly about the challenges of parenthood allowed for real
personal growth and fresh perspective on how best to support their child.  



Parent Coach Programme

ALL ATTENDEES RECEIVED A TRANSITIONAL GIFT AS THEY PARTED WITH UPLIFTING EMPOWERING MESSAGES.

‘ By tuning into my own behaviour, I feel I
am better able to communicate with my
child which makes daily task like getting
ready for school more manageable. We
have seen a decrease in shouting at home
by at least 50% ’- Parent of Biscovey.

‘I have learnt to attune to my child
emotions and by practicing active listening
I am able to really hear where the
behaviour may be coming from. As a result
I am better placed to best support them
with what the behaviour is actually
communicating to me’- Parent of Biscovey.



DREAM team... assembled. 

A huge well done the 8 children selected to
be the DREAM team this year. Their job is a
simple one. To make BIG DREAMS happen!
The data has been gathered and plans are
in place! Watch this space to see this
amazing group of children achieve magical
things! 



PTA Gift Grotto
All Day. 

6TH DEC

Year 3/4 Nativity 

Christmas Jumper
Day. 

Christmas Dinner
Day  

11TH DEC

Christmas Fayre 
6pm-8pm 

11TH DEC

Choir performing
at Leekseed

Church

12TH DEC

Hall for Cornwall
Panto trip

13TH DEC

Key Dates

19TH DEC

Year 5/6
Christmas

performance.

20TH DEC 20TH DEC

Whole School
Christmas Cinema

trip 

School breaks up
for Christmas at

13:45.

17th/ 18th DEC



Arbor reminders
IMPORTANT NOTICE: From October half term, parents/carers will receive instant messaging via the Arbor Parent App
ONLY. The old SMS service is being withdrawn. If you haven't already done so, please download the ARBOR APP via the

App Store or Google Play. The app allows you to receive the latest messages from your child's school, book
parent/carer consultation slots (where applicable), track your child's attendance, view club information and

manage/update the information that we hold about both you and your child, including consents. 



Attendance reminders



Safeguarding reminders


